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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 25, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO
 
“We are deeply saddened to learn of the deaths of Sascha and Alexander Pinczowski in the horrific Brussels attack. Two young siblings from our city were taken from us far too soon, and our hearts break for the family and friends of Sascha and Alexander. New York City has shown time and again that we will not succumb to the threat of terrorism, and we will not live in fear. Today we vow to continue standing up for freedom and democracy in honor of those we have lost.”
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